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Monday 26th June 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

Over the weekend the NEU announced further industrial action on the 5th and 7th July 

2023.  This unfortunately will impact the arrangements for a co-ordinated transition day for 

all Y6 pupils across the city on 5th July. 

The majority of secondary schools have been able to make alternative arrangements on the 

6th July 2023, however a small number of schools have been unable to facilitate this date. 

Parents are encouraged to check secondary school websites for updated arrangements and 

secondary schools have been asked to contact parents and carers of their new intact directly 

with details of any updated arrangements. 

A list of updated dates can also be found here: 

https://liverpool.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-admissions/transition-day-changes-

information-for-parents/  

 

Best Wishes 

Mr C Davey 
Executive Headteacher 
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